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1st April 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that from Monday 7th April, there will be some staffing changes in 
Years 2 to 5. Support will be as follows; 
 

Year Mornings Afternoons 
Year 1 Mrs Evans 

Mrs Evans 
Year 2 Mrs Savage 
Year 3 Miss Bishton Mrs Savage 

Mr Richardson Year 4 Mr Richardson 
Year 5 Mrs Boden 

Mrs Wadelin 
Year 6 Mrs Wadelin 

 
Mrs Mann will be focusing on her Assistant SENCo role until the commencement of her 
maternity leave next half term.  
 
Some of you may remember Miss Bishton who worked with us a few years ago. She is returning 
for the Summer term to provide cover for our maternity absences. We look forward to 
welcoming Miss Bishton back to St Paul’s. She will be in visiting Year 3 this week to get to know 
the children and routines.   
 
Whilst we are aware that change can sometimes be a little unsettling, this decision has been 
made in the best interests of all the children to ensure that the most appropriate support is 
given to each class at this time.  
 
Best wishes,  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                 

Headteacher                
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